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Friday 3rd  July 2015 

Dear Parents, 

 

The PTA are already busy setting up the 

school grounds for our Garden Party  

tomorrow. We are hoping that the sun will 

continue to shine for us and that you will all 

come along and enjoy the best that Brereton 

can offer. Our children are performing Zumba 

dancing this year along with the traditional 

Maypole dancing. The PTA are providing a 

barbeque and the WI are putting on afternoon 

tea and cakes. The parade will set off at  

approximately 12.30pm from the front field. 

There will be all the usual stalls on offer, 

along with ice creams and games to play. Our 

new teachers will also be joining us so please 

do come along and say hello.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow. 

 

Please also remember that we have a special 

service for the Rose Queens at St Oswald’s 

Church at 10.30am on Sunday morning.  

Everyone is very, very welcome. 

 

Year 6 had a wonderful day at Alton Towers 

on Monday, and as they went out for their 

leaving trip we welcomed our new Reception 

starters to us on Monday afternoon.  

 

Footsqueek came in to present an assembly on 

Tuesday and I know that many of you are  

interested in their summer activities to be 

held here at Brereton.   

 

Mrs Puttick did an assembly for the school on 

Wednesday and several of our musicians were 

there to demonstrate their skills to the 

school. We do hope that many new pupils will 

be keen to learn either a brass or woodwind 

instrument next academic year. 

 

Summer Show 

This year’s summer show will be lead by Key 

Stage Two. They will be performing  a     

Joseph and his Amazing Technicoloured 

Dreamcoat’ Showcase.  

The performances will be at 2pm on Tuesday 

14th July, 2pm on Wednesday 15th July and at 

7pm on Thursday 16th July. These dates are 

one week later than we advertised and we 

apologise for any inconvenience that this may 

cause. If anyone has difficulty with these new 

dates please let us know at school.  Tickets 

will be available from the school office from 

Monday 22nd June at a cost of £2 each. 

 

The rehearsals are sounding wonderful for the 

show. Many, many thanks for your help in 

providing great costumes. 

 

Today Mr McAulay is in school. He will      

spending some time with us over the next    

couple of weeks in order to get to know his 

class for next term. Miss McCann will also be 

in school working with the children in           

Reception in order to become more familiar 

with them prior to September.  

 

Year 6 Prom 

On Friday 10th July Year 2 have their class 

assembly at 3pm so Year 6 pupils will need to 

remain in school until 3.20pm.  
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After School Clubs 

School Fleece 

School Fleece Jackets are now in stock priced 

£11.50.  They come in chest sizes 24” to 34”.  If 

you would like a Fleece please see Mrs Sant or Mrs 

Betteley. 

 

School Meals 

All school meals must be paid for in advance. 

Should you wish to pay for meals in full for this 

half term, the total would be 36 meals @ £2.20 = 

£79.20. Please pay for meals by cash or cheque to 

the school office or online using the Cheshire East 

epayment system.  Please could all payments for 

school meals be made as early as possible to allow 

us to reconcile our budget before the end of term. 

 

 

Day Club Age group Staff Times Cost 

Monday 

 

     

Tuesday   

Olympic  

Sports Club 

 

Year 3,4,5,6 

 

North West  

Sports 

 

2nd June—7th July 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

£18.00 for full 

course 

Wednesday 

 

 

Olympic 

Sports Club 

 

Year Rec,1,2 

 

 

North West 

Sports 

 

 

3rd June-8th July 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

 

£18 for full 

course 
See letter for details 

 

 

Thursday      

Friday      


